
From: Julie Anne Hoff
To: Alice S. Griffin
Cc: Charleen C. McNeill
Subject: FW: MS in Executive Nursing
Date: Thursday, November 05, 2015 2:35:33 PM

Alice,
 
Please find the letter of support from the Walton College for the MSN program.
 
Julie
 

 

From: Anne O'Leary-Kelly 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 2:33 PM
To: Julie Anne Hoff <jahoff@uark.edu>
Cc: Marion Dunagan <MDunagan@walton.uark.edu>; Vikas Anand <VAnand@walton.uark.edu>
Subject: MS in Executive Nursing
 
Dr. Hoff,
 
The Walton College of Business is willing to work with you so that students in the MS in Executive Nursing can take our MBA
 class MBAD 5241.  If there is excess capacity in current courses we can enroll Nursing students in these courses.  If there is not
 excess capacity, we are glad to provide assistance in creating new sections and identifying instructors.
 
Best of luck with this important program.
 
Anne O’Leary-Kelly
Associate Dean for Graduate Programs and Research
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